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New Yorkers need change. That is the one thing that everyone seems to agree on. Governor

Hochul touched on many important topics, but we need to see the details. We have heard so
much of this before with little results or progress for residents. New Yorkers continue to be
nickel and dimed at every turn and unfortunately, the State of the State seemed to give little
thought to this. We need practical proposals for everyday New Yorkers, we need

transparency in government, and we need our leaders to remember that trust is earned.


https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/edward-rath-iii/landing
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/2022-state-state

As the father of three daughters, it was very promising to see the State of the State given by
a woman. [ look forward to the 2022 Legislative Session and I am hopeful that we will get real

results.



